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“Rotary:  Be the Inspiration”

June 27th, 2019
Rotary Fellowships Month 
IN THE LANCE THIS WEEK

High Lights – Celebrating 100 Years of Rotary 
FUTURE EVENTS

July 1st     - New Rotary Year

                  Day 1 for President Barry Sparkes

July 3rd    - Directors’ meeting

July 4th    - Club committees

                  Rotary year planning

July 11th   - Kim East, Surgical Care Coordinator
                   RESTOR International               

July 14th   - Silly Boat Regatta

July 17th   - Wednesday, 6:30 am

                   DG Maureen Fritz

July 28th – Club Social, BBQ @ Tuckers’ 

DUTY ROSTER –July 4th
Greeters  :   Werezak/Devenish  Cash: Williams
Sgt-Arms : McFadden      Invocation:   Bell

Introductions: Bergin        Foundation: Elgie
Rotary Minute:  Sparkes
VISITORS AND GUESTS

Dave Hammond and Jeanne Coutu, Nanaimo Rotary joined us for fellowship and breakfast as did Hans Bischoff, ‘Planners Financial’.     
	ROTARY CLUB OF LANTZVILLE

MISSION STATEMENT

   Joining in fellowship to support growth and development in education and health for those less fortunate in our local and international communities.


President Jan…is very happy that Tom will soon be home.  
Jan shared with us thank-you notes from  Dalton Oldfield and Ethan Watchorn. They were the recipients’ of our SD 68 Foundation awards. Truly, these awards mean a lot to students in furthering their education. 

Also writing with a big thank-you was Violet Hayes from the Island Crisis Care Society. Our donation will be used to subsidize the rent of women at the shelters over the next year. 
Congratulations – June 30th 
Mike & Janice Walker will be celebrating their 45 wedding anniversary 
FOUNDATION

 $ 143 contributed to the Rotary Foundation.  Many thanks!   Lucky holder of the draw for 

$ 20.00 was Brian McFadden  
Please note, all contributions will go the Annual Fund unless you direct Barry otherwise.  

GOLF…the main problem with golf is that the slow people are always in front of you and that the fast people always end up behind you!
SERGEANT AT ARMS – Dave Elgie

Everyone was in good spirits and had lots to say.  It was particularly nice to see and feel the rain. Saturday past was the busiest ever at the 7-10 breakfast. Once again great support from club members and friends. Back from his travels, it was painful to hear Doug report gas in NFL is 1.13 and closer to home, Alta gas is 92 cents. Attending the NHL draft in Vancouver was a unique experience greatly enjoyed by Dale with family. Rachel is looking forward to the kettlebell competitions in Evert.  Back from Alberta, Tessa is very disappointed with their tenants. Not a good experience. On a similar note, Jan & Tom’s Croatia home is undergoing major work and clean-up following ’50 years’ of destruction. Puppy Madison is in kindergarten – mom Jan is being educated. A sad buck from Sheila – her newly installed central air is defective.  Not fun!  A very happy buck from Mark T. for Ralph’s help in transporting daughter’s newly found Volkswagen beetle from Cedar to Lantzville. Newly installed, Harry now has a cooler in his wine cellar. Looking for something special, Don T. highly recommends a visit to ‘The Purple Store’ in Seattle.  From Dave Hammond, an information dollar - several of us are not up to date with the current official lyrics for O’ Canada. The correct lyrics are ‘True Patriot Love in all of us Command’. 

Joy was the lucky winner of the draw.  No joker, next week $ 270 in the pot.     

ALBERT EINSTEIN QUOTES

· The true sign of intelligence is not knowledge, but imagination. 
· Insanity: doing the same thing over and over again and expecting different results.
· Try not to become a person of success, but rather try to become a person of value. 
· Anger dwells only in the bosom of fools. 
· Logic will get you from A to B. Imagination will take you everywhere. 
ROTARY PEACE GARDEN
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Dave Hammond and Janeane Coutu gave a presentation on the Rotary Centennial Garden project in the northeast corner of Maffeo Sutton Park.  Planning for this project started in 2014. The go ahead was given by City council in March 2019. Nanaimo Rotary is fully funding the 

$ 200,000 garden, with city staff managing the project and construction. Construction will begin after Labour Day and is expected to be finished in the Spring of 2020. The construction will be in conjunction with the upgrading of the adjacent playground and the re-construction of Swy-A-Lana Lagoon. 

Design for the garden was inspired by the work and values of Rotary and includes the theme of the shoreline of Nanaimo. The Rotary logo is in the centre of the garden and a pergola structure surrounds the circle reflecting the waves and shoreline with undulating steel beams and cedar slates to provide some cover for visitors. The outside of the circle will be surrounded by a planting of local trees and shrubs. Benches will be scattered throughout the garden and consist of concrete and more formal benches.  Interpretive signage will be etched in the concrete benches with inspirational messages. Paving tiles will be in a herringbone pattern.  In the evening, there will be focused lighting so that the structures can be seen throughout the park. 

CHILDREN’S PLAYGROUND
Phase 1 of the Children’s playground will begin at the same time as the construction of the Rotary Peace garden. 

Nanaimo City will spend about $ 500,000 with the Nanaimo Child Development Centre providing an additional $ 100,000 thanks to a successful grant application to the Children’s Health Foundation of Vancouver Island. 

CENTENNIAL CELEBRATIONS
The Rotary Peace Garden is designed to be a public space representing 100 years of Rotary service in Nanaimo.  Completion is scheduled for April 2020 with ribbon cutting on May 1st.   

A celebration of this event will held on May 2nd 
with a gala dinner for current Rotarians, past Rotarians and Rotarian families at the Conference Centre. Mark the calendar invitations will be sent in the Fall.  

The Centennial committee will be promoting and encourages re-furbishing of past projects undertaken by each of the five Nanaimo Rotary Clubs. Soon to come is a web site with a calendar of clubs’ events and joint club activities. 

In February 2020 there will be a 5 club District Community Grant application…details to follow. 

Rotary themed banners for 2020 for city streets are a strong possibility. 

Nanaimo Rotary is developing a 100th anniversary book. For early September, all clubs are asked to submit pictures, produce input for who we are, what we do.  
A big thank-you to Dave Hammond and Janeane Coutu for their presentation and to Greg Devenish for representing the Rotary Club of Lantzville.  

PROM NIGHT- 2019
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Our 2018-2019 inbound students on prom night. Ayu from Japan (Nanaimo Daybreak), Julia from Colombia (Nanaimo North), Dorien from the Netherlands (Nanaimo) and Mikael from Norway (Qualicum Beach). What a fantastic night they had 😍. 

‘WE ARE ALL ONE’

Top of Form
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Created by Nanaimo North Rotarian artist, Derek Rickwood, this image representing youth exchange was used as a gift for key note speakers at the 2019 District Conference.
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